
The Housing Element…
 Assesses housing needs  •  Reviews constraints to providing housing

 Evaluates potential housing sites  •  Identifies housing goals, policies and programs 

Comments accepted through Spring 2022

Written comments and any questions should be directed to:

Allison Cook, AICP, Assistant Planning Director, at acook@agourahillscity.org or 818-597-7310

Scan the QR code or visit the City’s website at www.agourahillscity.org/
department/planning-community-development/housing-element

to access a copy and provide feedback. 
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